
PUBLIC NOTICE 
HOUSING AUTHORITY OF THE COUNTY OF CONTRA COSTA 

Annual/5-Year Plan Public Hearing  
 

 
You are invited to review and comment on the Housing Authority of the 
County of Contra Costa (HACCC) Annual/5-Year Plan Public Hearing for 
Fiscal Year 2025 during a 45-day public review and comment period 
extending from October 14th, 2024, through December 2nd, 2024.  Written 
comments or questions may be delivered to the attention of Tony Ucciferri, 
Deputy Executive Director, 3133 Estudillo Street, Martinez, CA 94553.   
 
Additionally, the public hearing on the Annual/5-Year Plan will be held 
before the HACCC Board of Commissioners on: 
 

Tuesday, December 3rd, 2024, at 1:00 P.M. 
Board of Supervisors Chambers, County Administration Building 

1025 Escobar Street, Martinez 
 

The link for viewing the public hearing and commenting on items proposed 
before the HACCC Board of Commissioners can be found at 
www.contracostahousing.org. 
 
Copies of the proposed documents are available online at 
www.contracostahousing.org or you can email  
njindoian@contracostahousing.org to request a copy be sent to your email 
address. 

                                                 

 
  

 


